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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

                  Office Hours
Tuesday to Friday      9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Monday & Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

8:30 AM, 10:00 AM, 12:00 Noon, 

7:00 PM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 221, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Religious Education
Contact (ext 221)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Richard's Tax Service
Tax Preparation

and
Tax Planning

416-763-7538

Call us for more information about our

Spring, Summer & Fall Sessions

Call us for more information at 416-767-6793

turnerporter.caturnerporter.ca

PEEL CHAPEL
2180 Hurontario St.
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK CHAPEL
1981 Dundas St. W.
905-828-8000

YORKE CHAPEL
2357 Bloor St. W.
416-767-3153

BUTLER CHAPEL
4933 Dundas St. W.
416-231-2283

Community Of People Extending SupportCommunity Of People Extending Support

Bereavement Support Series in West Toronto

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

291 Roncesvalles Ave.    647-748-3474

Fish
Market

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Call  (416) 769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Direct: 416-909-9280
Office: 416-769-1616
bsikorski@trebnet.com
West Realty Inc Brokerage

FREE MARKET EVALUATION

Barbara
Sikorski

Sales Representative

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish



THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

10 - 4 : 

 

MASS  
INTENTIONS 

Monday, January 25 
Acts 22:3-16   Acts 9:1-22                    
Mark 16:15-18 
5:30 pm   Maurice Allen + 
 
Tuesday, January 26 
2 Timothy 1È:1-8   Psalm 96                   
Luke 10:1-9 
5:30 pm   Lizy Knvian + 
 
Wednesday, January 27 
2 Samuel 7:1-17   Psalm 89                  
Mark 4:1-20 
5:”30 pm   Jan Pabian & Family + 
 
Thursday, January 28 
2 Samuel 7:18-19,24-29                    
Psalm 132   Mark 4:21-25 
5:30 pm   Mr. Mikolanis + 
 
Friday, January 29 
 1 Samuel 11:1-10,13-17                     
Psalm 51   Mark 4:26-34 
5:30 pm   Baby Benjamin Hillier + 
 
Saturday January 30 
2 Samuel 12:1-7,10-17   Psalm 51  
Mark 4:35-41 
5:30 pm Deacon Alex MacGreagor+ 
 
Sunday, January 31 
Jeremiah 14-5, 17-19    Psalm 71 
1Corin. 12:31, 13:13 Luke 4:21-30 
8:30 am    The Parish Community 
10:00 am   Irene McDonell+ 
12:00 pm   Andy Fedak + 
7:00 pm     Kazimierz Kulanin + 
 
Monthly comparison for December 
Offertory 2014 2015 
Envelopes $  16,091 $     17,812 
Loose $   4,910 $       5,159 
PAG $    6,477 $       6,438 
Total $  27,478 $     29,409 
Building and Maintenance funds for 
December: $11,304.00. 
 

 

  
Messages from the Parish office!  

     This is the closing weekend of The Week of Prayer for Christian 
Unity.  This is an important enterprise that is celebrated annually 
throughout the Christian World to realize the prayer of Jesus; Called to 
proclaim the might acts of God (1 Peter 2:9). The week of prayer was 
founded by Fr. Paul Wattson, SA the founder of the Franciscan Friars 
of the Atonement, the stewards of St. Joan of Arc Parish.   This year’s 
ecumenical prayer service will have the emphasis on refugees, led by 
Archbishop Thomas Cardinal Collins, and other church leaders from 
other denominations.  This year’s service will be at the Good Shepherd 
Chaldean Catholic Church at Finch and Hwy 400.  See the bulletin 
notice on the next page. Everyone is welcome!                                          
Prayer is the foundational strength of our relationship with God and 
with one another as Christians, and in this week of prayer for Christian 
Unity we are mindful of the faith we share in Christ with all 
dimensions and denominations of believers.  We also pray that the 
Lord will continue to send labourers into the field to gather all into one 
in Christ to fulfil the mission of the Church Universal to bring about 
the Salvation of All in God's plan of redemption. 
    Our Youth are preparing to participate in a walk called “The Coldest 
night of the Year”. They are planning a fund raiser this month to raise 
the funds needed to participate in this event. The purpose of the walk is 
to raise money and awareness for people without homes. The Youth 
Group will be joining a walk sponsored by "The Haven on the 
Queensway" which will support the homeless in our West Toronto 
Area. The Walk itself is 5 km along the Queensway. (see their notice 
on the next page for all the details.) 
      The World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life: Celebration at St. 
Paul’s Basilica on January 31, 2016 On Tuesday, February 2, the 
Church celebrates the World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life. In the 
Archdiocese of Toronto, we are blessed to have living and serving 
among us more than 900 religious men and women of 100 
different religious congregations. This World Day of Prayer for 
Consecrated Life is a wonderful opportunity for us to thank God for the 
gifts of these religious sisters, brothers and priests and to pray for 
God’s blessing upon them in their efforts to faithfully live the 
evangelical counsels of poverty, chastity and obedience. 
On Sunday, January 31 at 3 p.m. at St. Paul’s Basilica, there will be a 
special Mass to close the Year for Consecrated Life. Bishop Wayne 
Kirkpatrick will preside at the Mass in celebration of the vocation and 
witness of these special men and women religious who are such a vital 
and important part of the life and ministry of the Church in our 
archdiocese. All are welcome to attend. 
These are a few things, I think Fr. Dan might have shared with you! 

                          Rosanne  
Executive Assistant 

JANUARY 24, 2016 

 
Please pray for: 
The Sick: Bob Bird , Kazimierz Kulanin and  Maryanne Chard                          
The Deceased : Otylia Adamczyk ,Cory Gira                                                      
 
Week of  Prayer for Christian Unity Sunday January 24th at 4:00 pm 
Join us for an ecumenical prayer service with special concern for refugees, led 
by Archbishop Cardinal Collins (Homilist), Anglican Archbishop Colin 
Johnson, Chaldean Catholic Bishop Emanuel Shaleta, Evangelical Lutheran 
Bishop Michael Pryse and other city-wide religious leaders at Good Shepherd 
Chaldean Catholic Cathedral, 2 High Meadow Place (Northwest of Finch Ave 
and 400 Hwy). Ample parking. For more information: contact 416 934-3400 
ext 344 or 527 or vkwok@archtoronto.org 
 
CELEBRATION OF MARRIAGE                                                            
The Archdiocese of Toronto will celebrate Marriage Sunday, February 6 / 
7,2016. On Saturday, February 13, 2016 at 4:30 pm, couples from across the 
archdiocese will gather for A Celebration of Marriage with Cardinal Thomas 
Collins at St. Andrew Kim Parish (849 Don Mills Rd., North York). A 
reception will follow the mass.   
All are welcome! Couples celebrating special milestone anniversaries- 25th, 
40th or 50+ anytime during 2016 are asked to RSVP on line at 
www.archtoronto.org/marriage by February 1, 2016 to ensure reserved 
seating. Call 4165 934-8694 or visit the website about for more details. 
 
COME OUT AND PLAY BINGO TO SUPPORT THE HOMELESS IN 
TORONTO SPONSORED BY YOUR SJA YOUTH GROUP! 
The SJA Youth Group will be participating in "The Coldest Night of The 
Year" across Canada event. This nationwide event is hosted in many locations 
across the country on the same night - Saturday Feb 22 - 
The Coldest night of the year. The purpose of the walk is to raise money and 
awareness for people without homes. The Youth Group will be joining a walk 
sponsored by "The Haven on the Queensway" which will support the 
homeless in our West Toronto Area. The Walk itself is 5 km along the 
Queensway. We are raising money through our BINGO EVENT to pay for 
the registration of our group and any excess we can contribute through our 
community! 
COME OUT TO OUR BINGO EVENT ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 31 IN 
THE CHURCH HALL1:00 P.M. to 4:00. PM - LIGHT LUNCH WILL BE 
PROVIDED ADMISSION IS BY DONATION (suggested $5 minimum per 
person or $10:00 minimum per family) PRIZES AND FUN FOR ALL AGES
 
Fair Trade products                                                                                        
will be available in the hall today after all the morning Masses.  We invite 
you to join Development and Peace, the official development organization of 
the Canadian Catholic Church, and/or join D&P's Share Year Round program.
 
Holy Name of Mary College School is hosting an Open House on 
Saturday, February 6th from 10 am - 2 pm.  We invite you to visit us to find 
out more about our school.  Talk to current students, faculty members, school 
administrators and parents and get a true sense of student life at HNMCS. For 
more information, go to www.hnmcs.ca or call Giselle Fernandes on 905-
891-1890 ext. 103. 
 

This week 
Monday, January 25 
7:00 pm   Youth 
 
Tuesday, January 26 
4:30 pm Religious Ed 
7:30 pm Finance Committee 
 
Wednesday, January 27 
Staff 
7:30 pm   RCIA 
 
Thursday, January 28 
7:00 pm SVDP Toronto West 
 
Sunday, January 31 
1:00 pm Parish Bingo presented by our 
Youth   (See notice in this bulletin.) 
______________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember 
________________________ 
Tuesday, February 9 
6:00 pm Pancake Supper put on by our 
Confirmation class 
 
Tuesday, February 23 
7:30 pm Mini Parish Council. AGM 
 
Stations of the Cross –  
During lent the Stations of the Cross 
are led by our ministries on Fridays. 
 On Feb 12 – Led by The D & P  
 
Student Writing Award 
Today during the 10:00 am mass, the 
winners of the Friars of the Atonement 
Essay Writing Contest will be 
presented with their prizes.  
 
Year for the Consecrate Life 
January 31 at 3 p.m. at St. Paul’s 
Basilica, there will be a special Mass 
to close the Year for Consecrated Life. 
Bishop Wayne Kirkpatrick. Everyone 
is welcome to attend! 
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Luke 10:1-9 
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Messages from the Parish office!  

     This is the closing weekend of The Week of Prayer for Christian 
Unity.  This is an important enterprise that is celebrated annually 
throughout the Christian World to realize the prayer of Jesus; Called to 
proclaim the might acts of God (1 Peter 2:9). The week of prayer was 
founded by Fr. Paul Wattson, SA the founder of the Franciscan Friars 
of the Atonement, the stewards of St. Joan of Arc Parish.   This year’s 
ecumenical prayer service will have the emphasis on refugees, led by 
Archbishop Thomas Cardinal Collins, and other church leaders from 
other denominations.  This year’s service will be at the Good Shepherd 
Chaldean Catholic Church at Finch and Hwy 400.  See the bulletin 
notice on the next page. Everyone is welcome!                                          
Prayer is the foundational strength of our relationship with God and 
with one another as Christians, and in this week of prayer for Christian 
Unity we are mindful of the faith we share in Christ with all 
dimensions and denominations of believers.  We also pray that the 
Lord will continue to send labourers into the field to gather all into one 
in Christ to fulfil the mission of the Church Universal to bring about 
the Salvation of All in God's plan of redemption. 
    Our Youth are preparing to participate in a walk called “The Coldest 
night of the Year”. They are planning a fund raiser this month to raise 
the funds needed to participate in this event. The purpose of the walk is 
to raise money and awareness for people without homes. The Youth 
Group will be joining a walk sponsored by "The Haven on the 
Queensway" which will support the homeless in our West Toronto 
Area. The Walk itself is 5 km along the Queensway. (see their notice 
on the next page for all the details.) 
      The World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life: Celebration at St. 
Paul’s Basilica on January 31, 2016 On Tuesday, February 2, the 
Church celebrates the World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life. In the 
Archdiocese of Toronto, we are blessed to have living and serving 
among us more than 900 religious men and women of 100 
different religious congregations. This World Day of Prayer for 
Consecrated Life is a wonderful opportunity for us to thank God for the 
gifts of these religious sisters, brothers and priests and to pray for 
God’s blessing upon them in their efforts to faithfully live the 
evangelical counsels of poverty, chastity and obedience. 
On Sunday, January 31 at 3 p.m. at St. Paul’s Basilica, there will be a 
special Mass to close the Year for Consecrated Life. Bishop Wayne 
Kirkpatrick will preside at the Mass in celebration of the vocation and 
witness of these special men and women religious who are such a vital 
and important part of the life and ministry of the Church in our 
archdiocese. All are welcome to attend. 
These are a few things, I think Fr. Dan might have shared with you! 

                          Rosanne  
Executive Assistant 

JANUARY 24, 2016 

 
Please pray for: 
The Sick: Bob Bird , Kazimierz Kulanin and  Maryanne Chard                          
The Deceased : Otylia Adamczyk ,Cory Gira                                                      
 
Week of  Prayer for Christian Unity Sunday January 24th at 4:00 pm 
Join us for an ecumenical prayer service with special concern for refugees, led 
by Archbishop Cardinal Collins (Homilist), Anglican Archbishop Colin 
Johnson, Chaldean Catholic Bishop Emanuel Shaleta, Evangelical Lutheran 
Bishop Michael Pryse and other city-wide religious leaders at Good Shepherd 
Chaldean Catholic Cathedral, 2 High Meadow Place (Northwest of Finch Ave 
and 400 Hwy). Ample parking. For more information: contact 416 934-3400 
ext 344 or 527 or vkwok@archtoronto.org 
 
CELEBRATION OF MARRIAGE                                                            
The Archdiocese of Toronto will celebrate Marriage Sunday, February 6 / 
7,2016. On Saturday, February 13, 2016 at 4:30 pm, couples from across the 
archdiocese will gather for A Celebration of Marriage with Cardinal Thomas 
Collins at St. Andrew Kim Parish (849 Don Mills Rd., North York). A 
reception will follow the mass.   
All are welcome! Couples celebrating special milestone anniversaries- 25th, 
40th or 50+ anytime during 2016 are asked to RSVP on line at 
www.archtoronto.org/marriage by February 1, 2016 to ensure reserved 
seating. Call 4165 934-8694 or visit the website about for more details. 
 
COME OUT AND PLAY BINGO TO SUPPORT THE HOMELESS IN 
TORONTO SPONSORED BY YOUR SJA YOUTH GROUP! 
The SJA Youth Group will be participating in "The Coldest Night of The 
Year" across Canada event. This nationwide event is hosted in many locations 
across the country on the same night - Saturday Feb 22 - 
The Coldest night of the year. The purpose of the walk is to raise money and 
awareness for people without homes. The Youth Group will be joining a walk 
sponsored by "The Haven on the Queensway" which will support the 
homeless in our West Toronto Area. The Walk itself is 5 km along the 
Queensway. We are raising money through our BINGO EVENT to pay for 
the registration of our group and any excess we can contribute through our 
community! 
COME OUT TO OUR BINGO EVENT ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 31 IN 
THE CHURCH HALL1:00 P.M. to 4:00. PM - LIGHT LUNCH WILL BE 
PROVIDED ADMISSION IS BY DONATION (suggested $5 minimum per 
person or $10:00 minimum per family) PRIZES AND FUN FOR ALL AGES
 
Fair Trade products                                                                                        
will be available in the hall today after all the morning Masses.  We invite 
you to join Development and Peace, the official development organization of 
the Canadian Catholic Church, and/or join D&P's Share Year Round program.
 
Holy Name of Mary College School is hosting an Open House on 
Saturday, February 6th from 10 am - 2 pm.  We invite you to visit us to find 
out more about our school.  Talk to current students, faculty members, school 
administrators and parents and get a true sense of student life at HNMCS. For 
more information, go to www.hnmcs.ca or call Giselle Fernandes on 905-
891-1890 ext. 103. 
 

This week 
Monday, January 25 
7:00 pm   Youth 
 
Tuesday, January 26 
4:30 pm Religious Ed 
7:30 pm Finance Committee 
 
Wednesday, January 27 
Staff 
7:30 pm   RCIA 
 
Thursday, January 28 
7:00 pm SVDP Toronto West 
 
Sunday, January 31 
1:00 pm Parish Bingo presented by our 
Youth   (See notice in this bulletin.) 
______________________________ 
Future Dates to Remember 
________________________ 
Tuesday, February 9 
6:00 pm Pancake Supper put on by our 
Confirmation class 
 
Tuesday, February 23 
7:30 pm Mini Parish Council. AGM 
 
Stations of the Cross –  
During lent the Stations of the Cross 
are led by our ministries on Fridays. 
 On Feb 12 – Led by The D & P  
 
Student Writing Award 
Today during the 10:00 am mass, the 
winners of the Friars of the Atonement 
Essay Writing Contest will be 
presented with their prizes.  
 
Year for the Consecrate Life 
January 31 at 3 p.m. at St. Paul’s 
Basilica, there will be a special Mass 
to close the Year for Consecrated Life. 
Bishop Wayne Kirkpatrick. Everyone 
is welcome to attend! 
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DENTAL OFFICE

Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4 (at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)

416-766-2222

Pleased To Be Of Service
To St. Joan of Arc Parish

1709 Bloor St. W.   416-760-2305

Scotiabank

                  Office Hours
Tuesday to Friday      9:30 am to 11:30 am

 1:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Monday & Wednesday mornings closed.

Sunday:  9:30 am to 1:00 pm

 6:30 to 8:30 pm

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement
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THE EUCHARIST
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 5:30 PM
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7:00 PM
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               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact ext. 221, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Dan at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office ext. 221
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2187 Bloor St. W.

 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Certified General Accountant
Certified Financial Planner

kenmicha@look.ca
1576 Bloor St. W.  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

Your High Park expert and #1 Bloor West
Number 1 Agent from 2001-2014
Offering free property evaluations!
www.billmohan.com

Bill Mohan
SALES REPRESENTATIVE

Parishioner

416 762-4200
Finding and selling homes for families

SUTTON GROUP REALTY SYSTEMS INC.
BROKERAGE

since
1935

Plumbing, Sewer & Drain Cleaning, 
Waterproofing

24 hours per day   (416) 503-4444

FUNERAL HOMES

Family Owned &
Operated for 3 Generations

L. James Cardinal
President/Owner

www.cardinalfuneralhomes.com

BATHURST CHAPEL
366 Bathurst St.

416-603-1444

ANNETTE CHAPEL
92 Annette St.

416-762-8141

BEREAVEMENT CENTRE
86 Annette St.

416-762-3478

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

carmen krasevac
the andrea morrison team

the professional working & living
in your neighbourhood

416-762-8255 office   416-272-5191 cell

royal lepage real estate services ltd, brokerage

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538

catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403

TERRA ALUMINUM
Windows & Doors

Eavestroughs, Railings
Awnings, Enclosures

info@terra-aluminum.com
(416) 604-9450

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Daniel Callahan, SA 
Pastor (ext. 226)

frdan@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Executive Assistant (ext. 221)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (ext. 223)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Religious Education
Contact (ext 221)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard

10:00AM Choir
Susan McElcheran 

Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers:
Call the office

Joseph Lemire
Barrister & Solicitor, Parishioner

of Bond Law Chambers for 25 years
across from St. Michael's Choir School

has re-located to 62 Jane St. 
(across from Pius X School)

Wills • Estates • Trusts
Powers of Attorney • Real Estate

416-363-1097

strictly bulk
THE BULK FOOD EMPORIUM
"Because We Don't Eat Packaging"
2389 Bloor St. W. 416-766-3319

Dr. Gina Gincauskas
Dr. Sivan Chong

Dr. Monika Osiecka
Dr. Laurie Permack

Have you made your will?
For free legal consultation contact:
D. Paul, Lawyer  416-559-1249

dpaul5859@yahoo.com

SPOT

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home  905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery  905-851-5822

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

Richard's Tax Service
Tax Preparation

and
Tax Planning

416-763-7538

Call us for more information about our

Spring, Summer & Fall Sessions

Call us for more information at 416-767-6793

turnerporter.caturnerporter.ca

PEEL CHAPEL
2180 Hurontario St.
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK CHAPEL
1981 Dundas St. W.
905-828-8000

YORKE CHAPEL
2357 Bloor St. W.
416-767-3153

BUTLER CHAPEL
4933 Dundas St. W.
416-231-2283

Community Of People Extending SupportCommunity Of People Extending Support

Bereavement Support Series in West Toronto

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.   416-535-1169

291 Roncesvalles Ave.    647-748-3474

Fish
Market

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Call  (416) 769-2885 and
book your personal

tour of our award
winning residence.

2100 Bloor Street West
www.thegrenadier.com

Rite of Christian
Initiation of Adults

Please call Fr. Dan Callahan,
ext. 226, for more information.

ORGANIZATIONS
& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  
See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy
10:00 AM Mass 

Development and Peace
www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merry Makers
3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group
Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council
Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society
2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

Direct: 416-909-9280
Office: 416-769-1616
bsikorski@trebnet.com
West Realty Inc Brokerage

FREE MARKET EVALUATION

Barbara
Sikorski

Sales Representative

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL
and support the local businesses

that support your parish




